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EFIA/CIR-058/2017-18       29.11.2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

On account of the 46
th

  UAE National Day, the school will remain closed from 

30
th

  November,2017 to 3
rd

 December,2017. Students will be reporting back to 

school on 4
th

 December,2017. 

 

 

 

Principal    Vice Principal 

 

 

 


